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July 13,2011

Mr. Gerald Reilly, Chair
Olympia Capitol Park Foundation
1017 Cardigan Loop NW
Olympia, WA 98502

Dear Mr. Reilly:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that on July 5™ the Board of County Commissioners
approved your Foundation’s request for $600,000 in Conservation Futures funds for the Capitol /
Olympic Vista Park, aka The Isthmus Park Acquisition Project. The Board established
conditions for your receipt of these funds: that the Foundation acquires an additional $1 million
within 12 months of the date of this letter, and the remaining funds for Phase 1 (approximately
$3 million) within 24 months.

Thank you for your interest in the Conservation Futures program. Please contact Mark Swartout
in our Planning Dept at 709-3079 should you have any questions about this award.

Sincerely,
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